12.

REPORTING BACK ON EFFECTIVENESS, EFFICIENCY AND
ECONOMY REVIEW — SIX MONTHLY REPORT RR 7050

The Director of Operations reported, updating the Committee on progress on the
above review since the previous report in February 1998. The outcomes of the
completed reviews detailing the perceived benefits in terms of effectiveness and

efficiency together with update reports on reviews in progress were submitted to
the Committee.

The Committealecided
1. That the information be received.

2.  That staff be congratulated on their work to date.



